
 

 

 

INTENT TO AMEND 

BRISTOL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

BY-LAWS 

 
In accordance with Item X. Amendments in the current by-laws for the Bristol 
Conservation Commission (last amended October 13, 2011), you are hereby 
notified that the Bristol Conservation Commission is proposing to amend Item VI. 
Meetings (a) last sentence to read: 

 
“The Annual Meeting will be the first meeting in April.” 

 
The current by-laws state: “The Annual Meeting will be the first meeting in 
September.” This amendment will allow any new members appointed in March to 
be considered for positions as officers at the April meeting. 
 
This proposed amendment will be discussed at the upcoming March 8, 2018 
meeting, to be held starting at 6:00 p.m. at Holley Hall in Bristol. 


